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Secretary Gray Celebrates Wyoming House Passage of Sixth 
Part of Election Integrity Agenda with Bill to Ban Zuck Bucks 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On February 11th, the Wyoming House of Representatives passed House 
Bill 228, “Prohibition on private funds for conducting elections.” This was the sixth plank of Wyoming 
Secretary of State Chuck Gray’s election integrity reform agenda announced earlier this year. House 
Bill 228 passed the House on Third reading 57-4. 

“I applaud the House’s passage of House Bill 228, which will ban Zuck Bucks in Wyoming,” 
Secretary Gray said in a statement. “Banning private funding of election administration has been a huge 
priority for our administration, and I have been vocal in warning about the real dangers of Zuck Bucks 
and partisan organizations attempting to fund election administration in every state. As I have previously 
warned, these grants are also deeply disturbing given the capacity for them to expose states like Wyoming 
to funding streams linked to potentially foreign actors. This is the sixth part of our conservative election 
integrity reform agenda. I want to commend the House for passing it. As we continue with the 2025 
Legislative Session, I look forward to continuing to work with the Wyoming Legislature to achieve 
meaningful, conservative election integrity reform.” 
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